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Memorandum 12-100 New Liquor License for Pho & Thai
Restaurant

    Memorandum ID: 12-100   
Memorandum Status: No Status   

Office of the City Clerk 491 E. Pioneer Avenue
Homer, Alaska 99603
(907) 235-3130
Jo Johnson, CMC, City Clerk (907) 235-8121
Melissa Jacobsen, CMC, Deputy City Clerk II ext: 2224, 2226, or 2227
Renee Krause, CMC, Deputy City Clerk I Fax: (907) 235-3143
Email: clerk@ci.homer.ak.us

M E M O R A N D U M 12-100

TO: MAYOR HORNADAY AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL

FROM: MELISSA JACOBSEN, CMC, DEPUTY CITY CLERK

DATE: JUNE 18, 2012

SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR A NEW LIQUOR LICENSE FOR PHO & THAI RESTAURANT

We have been notified by the ABC Board of a new liquor license application within the City of Homer for the
following:

Type: Restaurant Designation Permit
Lic #: 5173
DBA Name: Pho & Thai Restaurant
Premise Address: 345 Sterling Hwy. Ste 101
Owner: Bunloeun Chin
Mailing Address: 345 Sterling Hwy. Ste 101, Homer, AK 99603

 

RECOMMENDATION: Voice non objection and approval for the new liquor license as listed above.

 

Fiscal Note: Revenues.

 

 

 

 
 
       
 
Source URL (retrieved on 2014-03-10 06:15): 
http://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/memorandum/memorandum-12-100-new-liquor-license-pho-thai-restaurant

Page 1 of 2

mailto:clerk@ci.homer.ak.us
http://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/memorandum/memorandum-12-100-new-liquor-license-pho-thai-restaurant


Memorandum 12-100 New Liquor License for Pho & Thai Restaurant
Published on City of Homer Alaska Official Website (http://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov)

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Page 2 of 2

http://www.tcpdf.org

